From: ]
To: aguind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.
Subject: aquind

Date: 17 September 2021 19:34:20

I did not find the e mail concerning the electric cable through Portsmouth very helpful. | feel it is
complicated to put off objectors. | thought this was a bad idea when first muted, and today it is
reported the a fire in a sub station has put another cable off line and the cost of the electric has
risen sharply. | say this cable through Portsmouth is a bad idea which will cause disruption and
destruction of the area.

| A Cleugh of north end Portsmouth





